
                                                                                                                                

 

 
 
 

Your Community Orchard 

Needs You!! 

Volunteers are needed to help tidy up and look 
after the trees in the Great Wilbraham Orchard 

(next to the school)  
between 10am and 2pm on 

Wednesday 17th August 
Bring your own gardening tools and gloves, a 

packed lunch, and bags of enthusiasm. Come 
along for a few hours or more, and if you don’t 
have the energy to work, just come for a chat 

anyway. There may even be cake……..!               
 

 
 

 
 


